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Charter Renewal Update



Remaining steps

● NPU approval process
○ NPU-V complete
○ NPU-W on 11/18

● APS staff recommendation to Superintendent 
● Superintendent recommendation to Atlanta Board of Education 
● Atlanta Board of Education vote
● State Board of Education vote 



COVID-19 Update





Happening this week:

11/17: Leadership planning continues 

11/18: Dialogue with faculty & staff

11/19: Q&A session with parents/caregivers - 6:30pm via Zoom



In-person supplemental instruction 

1. Identify underperforming students that would benefit the most from supplemental, 
in-person instruction

2. Create a support program for those students with specific learning goals/skill 
development objectives over a designated period of time

3. Staff program with faculty who are willing and well-suited to teach designated students
4. Secure commitments from parents to support their students’ participation in the 

program
5. Enact all necessary safety measures and procedures to minimize health safety risks 
6. Monitor progress of participating students toward identified learning goals 



COVID-19 financial planning 

● Finalizing equipment/materials lists

● Orders will be placed in the coming weeks

● Recurring costs will be forecast next month 

● Complete pro forma/revised budget to be presented in December 



Looking ahead



Planning for 2021-2022

● Gather & Grow: End of the year giving campaign 

● Promotional video planning process underway to replace in-person tours
○ Should be complete by January 

● Telling our Story series to continue 

● Teacher recruitment planning process underway 

● Planning for lost instructional time 


